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From: Cray, Steve A BRIGGEN MIL NG VT ANG [Steven.Cray@us.army.mil] 

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 12:57 PM 

To: MacLean, Alex 

Subject: Governor Letter (UNCLASSIFIED) 

Attachments: Gov to SecAF Letter v1.docx 

 

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED 

Caveats: NONE 

Hi Alex, 
During discussions with the Governor at the open house last week, we discussed perhaps him sending a 
letter of support to the Secretary of the Air Force regarding the F35.  I have attached a draft that could 
be used if that is still the desire (I hope so).  Please let me know if this is still something he would like to 
pursue and I will track down the address and other particulars. 
 
Thanks in advance, 
 
Steve 
 
Steven Cray, Brig Gen, VTANG 
JFHQ-VT 
Assistant Adjutant General - Air 
Comm 802-338-3101 
DSN 636-3101 
Cell 802-734-7299 
 

 

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED 

Caveats: NONE 


